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Agenda Item 
Item 6. C. - MAWD Summer Tour 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
MAWD's Summer Tour will feature the Minnesota River and the Southwest Metro Area.  LMRWD and RPBCWD are working 

with MAWD to plan the tour and one feature of the event will be a tour of the Minnesota River on Wednesday evening.  

LMRWD and RPBCWD wanted to invite local leaders and legislators to the tour. MAWD wanted to charge all participants 

including the local leaders and legislators.  RPBCWD and the LMRWD did not want to charge legislators and local leaders as 

we thought it was unlikely they would come if we charged them for participation. 

The arrangement that we agreed to was that the LMRWD would host the Minnesota River Tour and MAWD would be a co-

sponsor, along with RPBCWD and Nine Mile Creek Watershed District (NMCWD).  RPBCWD would host the Thursday bus 

tour and MAWD, NMCWD, LMRWD and Carver County WMO would co-sponsor.  RPBCWD, LMRWD, NMCWD and MAWD 

would host the Friday morning training session.  There is a possibility that the Metro Area Soil & Water Conservation 

Districts and the St. Paul Port Authority will also become sponsors. 

All MAWD participants will pay the registration fee to MAWD and then provide funding to each event as its sponsorship 

contribution. 

Attachments 
No attachments 

Recommended Action 
No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, May 16, 2018 


